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The United States requested the extradition of two suspected Russian arms
dealers, Vladimir Lyubishin Sr. and Vladimir Lyubishin Jr., pursuant to the
U.S.-Hungary Extradition Treaty. Hungary denied the U.S. request and instead
extradited the suspects to Russia, where it is unclear whether they will face
trial.

The United States is disappointed in the Hungarian government’s decision to
extradite the Lyubishins to Russia. The United States had a strong case,
built in cooperation with members of Hungarian law enforcement. Hungary is a
partner and friend of the United States, but this decision raises questions
about Hungary’s commitment to law enforcement cooperation. This decision is
not consistent with our law enforcement partnership, undercuts the work that
our agencies had done together to build this case, and will make citizens in
the United States, Hungary, and the world less safe.
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